



## **Bromley Heath Infant School** Parent Coffee Meeting 3

Date: 22<sup>nd</sup> January 2020

Notes	Action
The new play equipment and its use before and after school was discussed.	*Parents to remind everyone
Parents present were asked to remind other parents of keeping their	about keeping
children safe on the equipment by adhering to the rules outlined. It is	children safe in
particularly important that toddlers do not run under the equipment	the playground.
in case anyone falls on them.	
<ul> <li>It was noted that the children are enjoying using the equipment during the school day.</li> </ul>	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	• TI to discuss
The school has been approached by parents regarding setting up an  Amount wish list for the school. The purpose of this would be to	TL to discuss
Amazon wish list for the school. The purpose of this would be to	the
allow parents to purchase valuable items for the children to use in	possibility with School
school. Eg: white boards and pens etc.	Business
Using an Amazon wish list would mean paying VAT and delivery on  Small amounts of good and the school would find it difficult to keep	manager
small amounts of good and the school would find it difficult to keep track of what has been purchased.	and FoS
·	Parents to
<ul> <li>It was suggested that the school create a wish list that could be purchased via the educational suppliers and parents could donate</li> </ul>	canvas
towards this either on the school money program or through the	others to
Friends of School donation section. This system would mean that we	gather views
would not be charged for delivery or VAT.	gather views
There would be no obligation on parents to contribute but those who	
would like to could, knowing that they had contributed to or	
purchased valuable items for the school.	
The school and the FoS will look into the best way of facilitating this	
and parents will canvas parents via their facebook pages.	
The school would not want to take anything away from the FoS	
fundraising activities. FoS donations are often used to fund extra-	
curricular activities and luxury items. The wish list would be used for	
consumable items such as whiteboards, pens, card etc.	
A parent commented about the Explorer Dome, which had been in	
school as part of Science Week, they said how much their child enjoyed	
the experience and hadn't stopped talking about it. Miss Holmes has	
planned a range of activities for the week which I am sure the children	
will enjoy.	
,-,	

<ul> <li>Friends of School asked parents to remind others that that there is a quiz night planned for Friday 31<sup>st</sup> January. They need more teams to join the event.</li> </ul>	<ul> <li>Parents to encourage others to attend the evening</li> </ul>
<ul> <li>A parent asked what attendance is like at the Koala Club (breakfast and tea clubs).</li> <li>Attendance is varied but there are around 8 children attending most days but there are still spaces that can be booked on an ad-hoc basis should parents need it.</li> <li>Feedback from the children attending is very positive and the school is sure that the number of children using the facility will increase over time.</li> </ul>	•
NEXT MEETING – 13 <sup>th</sup> March at 2.30pm	